
IJB37. Business Case 
 

The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Chief Finance Officer 
presenting the business case summarising the Board’s funding requirements 
and financial planning assumptions for the forthcoming financial year 
2021/22. 

 
The report advised that the business case aligned with the Board’s strategic 
priorities and delivery plan actions, and formed the basis of initial 
negotiations with Falkirk Council and NHS Forth Valley on the level of 
payments for 2021/22. 

 
Decision 

 
The Integration Joint Board approved the business case to inform 
initial negotiations with Falkirk Council and NHS Forth Valley on the 
level of payments for the financial year 2021/22. 

 


